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15 November 2018 

 

 

 

Ms. Agata Plechan 

Copenhagen, Denmark 

 

Via email: acplechan@gmail.com  

 

 

 

Re: WADA Athlete Standing Committee 

 

Dear Ms. Plechan, 

 

We thank you, the International Floorball Federation, the EOC EU Office, and the  

Polish Floorball Federation for putting your name forward for consideration as a 

member of the WADA Athlete Standing Committee for 2019.  As you may know, the 

process of determining Committee composition involves the Chair of the Committee, 

in consultation with WADA Chairman, Sir Craig Reedie, and me as Director General. 

This is undertaken in conjunction with our other Standing Committees to ensure fair 

distribution of membership between government and sport representatives and 

regional divisions, whilst also taking into account gender and cultural balance where 

possible.  

 

Following the above-mentioned review, we regret to inform you that you have not 

been selected for inclusion to the Committee in 2019. Please note however that this 

does not preclude you from applying again in the future. 

 

We thank you again for your interest in protecting the clean athlete. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Olivier Niggli 

Director General  

 

cc: Messrs. Tomas Eriksson, President & John Liljelund, Secretary General, 

International Floorball Federation - c/o mitchell@floorball.org  

Mr. Folker Hellmund, Director, EOC EU Office - 

hellmund@euoffice.eurolympic.org  

Mr. Marcin Rudziński, Secretary General, Polish Floorball Federation - c/o 

mitchell@floorball.org  

 

mailto:acplechan@gmail.com
mailto:mitchell@floorball.org
mailto:hellmund@euoffice.eurolympic.org
mailto:mitchell@floorball.org

